[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Bulls, Tuesday, February 9th is the Herff Jones sophomore class ring parent meeting from 5:30 until 8:00 PM in our school cafeteria.  We encourage you to attend to receive further information on class rings, answers to any questions you may have and to order your sophomore a class ring.  Again that date is Tuesday, February 9th from 5:30 until 8:00 PM in our school cafeteria.

In addition, our February school newsletter is now available on the school website. Please make sure to take a look at it for important information, upcoming dates and reminders.

Thank you and have a good evening.
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